U.S. Small Business Administration



U. S. SMALL BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION WASHINGTON METROPOLITAN AREA DISTRICT OFFICE

740 15th Street, N.W., 3rd FLOOR WASHINGTON, DC 20005 202-272-0340 . 202-272-0270 (FAX)

www.sba.gov/dc

Office of the District Director

March 1, 2006

Mr. Wayne Gatewood President/CEO Quality Support, Inc. 8201 Corporate Dr., Suite 220 Landover, MD 20785

Dear Mr. Gatewood:

Congratulations on being selected as one of the Washington Metropolitan Area District Office Champion Award recipient. You were selected to receive the "2006 District Director's Choice Award" because of your hard work, expertise and commitment to small business. I look forward to sharing this moment with you, your family and friends as you receive this prestigious award.

You will receive your Champion Award at our Small Business Awards Breakfast Gala on Thursday May 25, 2006. This event will be held at the Ronald Reagan Building in Washington, D.C. You will soon receive detailed information regarding this event. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please contact Diane Bynum at (202) 272-0365. Also, information on this celebration can be found on our website at www.sba.gov/dc.

I look forward to meeting you and celebrating your accomplishments and success during our Small Business Awards Breakfast Gala. Again, my warmest congratulations on receiving this award and best wishes on your continued success.

Sincerely,

Joseph P. Loddo District Director

cc: Ms. Tracy Key

Creative Learning, Inc.

5301 Wisconsin Avenue, N.W., Suite 700

Washington, D.C. 20015